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DATES FOR YOUR CALENDAR 
   
NZ Music Month    May 
 
Wearable Arts completion date  29 May 
 
Queen’s Birthday holiday   1 June 
 
Planting Day 1 (Whanake) Rms 6 & 7)  22 June 
Plantiing Day 2 (Rooms 4 & 5)  29 June 
Planting Day 3 (Rooms 1 & 3)  20 July 

 
(Planting Days from 1.30 pm each Monday – 

parents/caregivers very welcome) 
 

EACH WEEK 

Tuesday   Adult Exercise Classes (6.30 pm) 

Thursday (this week) Rocks Run Club  

Friday (this week)  Assembly 2.20 pm 
   Marrzipan Classes (3.00 pm) 

 

TERM DATES 2020 

Term 2 2020  15 April – 3 July 

Term 3 2020  20 July – 25 September 

Cohort Entry Date 24 August 

Term 4 2020  12 October – 18 December 

Staff Only Days    24 August, 27 October 2020 

 

KARAKIA – WEEK 7  

 
Tuia i runga, tuia i raro, tuia i roto, tuia i waho, tuia te here 

tāngata, ka rongo te po, ka rongo te ao, tihei mauri ora. 
 

I draw from above, from below, from within and from 
without, to bind together all people gathered here today…… 

 

VALUE OF THE WEEK – PB4L FOCUS 

Our value of the week is CONFIDENCE or 

I can try something new 

 

 

 

Congratulations to Desiree and Lukas who won the Value 
Voucher draw last week for “Success” 

FROM THE PRINCIPAL’S DESK  
 
Hello, Talofa lava, Chao, Dia dhaoibh, Namaste, Gidday, 
Guten Tag, Assalamulaikum, Ciao, Salve, Ayubowan, 
Fakaalofa atu, Hola, Susaday, Bonjour, Ni Hao 
  
Talofa lava, 
 
It’s been great to revive some our best loved routines. This 
week we’ve been celebrating with those students who have 
reached one hundred nights of reading. We’ve also had our 
first value voucher draw winners and Room 6 earned the 
most value vouchers last week. Congratulations one and all. 
 
It seems an age ago that we consulted with you, our 
learning community, on our Health and PE curriculum to 
determine the learning and teaching priorities for 
2020/2021. Please see our updated Health and Curriculum 
statement in this week’s newsletter which reflects your 

views. 
 
At the beginning of lockdown, there was an option to create 
a wearable arts costume using recycling/recycled materials 
while staying in your bubble. The deadline for bringing these 
in was the 29th of May. If you made a costume we’d love to 
see it at school by the end of this week. If not that’s OK too. 
We will work it into our classroom programmes with the 



 

 

possibility of having a whole school wearable arts 
celebration/ evening at the end of the term should the 
Covid Alert levels and restrictions allow. 
 
This week’s earthquakes are a timely reminder to make sure 
that we have your up to date contact details and those of 
your emergency release contacts. Please keep Wendy 
informed of any changes that may need to be made. Your 
Home learning task this week is to practice DROP, COVER, 
HOLD and talk as a family about what to do in an 
earthquake. 
 
Have you noticed that the turd taxis have stopped their daily 
commute? Congratulations to Wellington Water for the 
successful “sleeve fix.” 
 
I hope you enjoy a restful long weekend.  
 
Ka kite Rātu, 
 
Tineke and the team 

THANKS 

To Dave Mardell for fixing the garage roof leak today 

 

 

WELCOME 

To Xingyan Hou who joined children in Māhuri (Room 1) last 
week.  Welcome also to Xingyan’s family to our school 
community. 

 

LOST PROPERTY 

Does any of the following belong at your home?   We have re-
united items of named clothing with owners. 

Any un-named, unclaimed items will be shortly donated to a 
local charity.   Please claim items from outside the office. 

 

 

 

 

 

 
PARENTLINK MEETING 

 

Parentlink is meeting this Thursday night (via Google Meets) 
and we welcome everyone to join us! We will be generally 
catching up and planning where to from here! 
 
It would be great to see you there. Below is the link to the 
Google Meet. 
 
https://meet.google.com/igh-bjbn-jbh 

 

WHEELS AT SCHOOL 

Wow!  Wheels Day Wednesday is now every day at playtimes 
and lunchtimes, so long as students keep to the hardcourts 
and are wearing a helmet! 

Please ensure that scooters and bikes are kept in the 
appropriate stands when not in use.    

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://meet.google.com/igh-bjbn-jbh


 

 

 

LUNCHES 

A reminder that lunch ordering is operating on Wednesday, 
Thursday and Friday each week.    Lunch orders are taken at 
present, from each class each morning from 9.00 am. Food 
can be collected by students at 12.40 pm from the lunchroom 
in the main corridor. 

Menu 

Pizza (Hawaiian)   $2.50 

Mince Pie   $2.50 

Sausage Roll   $1.50 

Butter Chicken Wrap  $3.00 

Muffin (chocolate or blueberry) $1.00 

Cookie    $  .80 

Rice Wheels   $1.00 

 

It would be helpful if children could have the correct change. 

 

SPORTS SPOT 
 
ROCKS Run Club 

Hooray! ROCKS Run Club is back for the last 6 weeks of Term 
2. Starting this Thursday 28 May from 3-4pm (meet on the grass in 
front of Harakeke). Fun, running centric games, and group runs on 
Happy Valley Park, and other trails/reserves within easy reach of 
school. All ages are welcome - just bring an active attitude. If your 
child is joining for the first time, please email their name, year and 
your mobile number, to Fiona Hayvice (mother of Yr 4, 
Spike) fjwhayvice@live.com. 

  

 
 

Wellington Football Club 

 
Does your kid have some pent up energy from the lockdown 
that needs to be worked off? Register them to play junior 
rugby in 2020! Training starts this week. 
  
At Wellington Football Club (Axemen Junior Rugby) we cater 
for all grades from nursery grade (3 and 4 year olds play for 
free!), through rippa rugby for children up to 9 years of age 
and tackle rugby for the older kids. Health and safety is of 
course paramount and our club has been cleared to train in 
accordance with Level 2 rules. 

To register your child please 
email robgordon@windowslive.com. We look forward to 
you joining our whanau.  
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